

## Haxby Road News

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together



## Message from Mrs Robinson to our school community

We're already heading into the final stretch, there are only three weeks left until the half-term break. The children continue to impress us every day with their enthusiasm and hard work. Let's make these next few weeks count as they focus on completing their current topics and consolidate their learning.

A gentle reminder regarding the start of the school day. Our arrival window to school is strictly between **08:40** and **08:50**. We kindly request that all children arrive within this 10-minute window, ready to begin their day promptly. We have had a significant number of children arriving late and this can often be upsetting for them when they arrive late into the classroom environment.

We have planned face-to-face Parent/Carer Consultations for the week beginning Monday, November 10th. This will be a valuable opportunity for you to hear how your child is doing in school and discuss any matters you wish with their class teacher. You will be able to book your specific appointment slot via our Arbor system. You will receive communication on how to access the booking system and secure your time slot nearer the date.

Arbor is now our main way of communicating with all our families. If you are not currently receiving updates or letters from the school via Arbor, please pop into the school office, and we will be happy to support you with logging in and ensuring you are connected.

We also have some exciting personal news to share with you all! Our wonderful Year 1 teacher, Mrs. Starr, is expecting a baby!We are absolutely delighted for Mrs. Starr and her family and offer her all of our warmest congratulations during this exciting time. We know you will all join us in sending her your best wishes.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to make this first half-term a great success. If you have any questions about the information above, please don't hesitate to contact the school office.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Robinson

## Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> October 2025 Wear Yellow for Mental Health Day

Wear a touch of yellow, or a full yellow outfit, on October 10th to show solidarity with young people and raise awareness for their mental health, as championed by initiatives like #HelloYellow.





## HOUSE POINTS

| Terry    | 255 | 1110 |
|----------|-----|------|
| Rowntree | 166 | 953  |
| Tuke     | 236 | 1018 |
| Craven   | 240 | 1061 |

Our School Target is 96% National Figure 96 % This week our whole school attendance was: %

| Jubbergate                   | 96.3% |
|------------------------------|-------|
| Ousegate                     | 88.4% |
| Fishergate                   | 86.7% |
| Whip-ma-<br>whop-ma-<br>gate | 94.3% |

| Gillygate  | 94.7% |
|------------|-------|
| Fossgate   | 94.4% |
| Micklegate | 96.7% |
| Stonegate  | 97.1% |

